
 

11 June 2018 
 
RE: GNSO Council Review of the San Juan GAC Communiqué 
 
Heather Forrest, GNSO Chair 
Donna Austin, GNSO Council Vice-Chair 
Rafik Dammak, GNSO Council Vice-Chair 
 
Dear Ms. Forrest, Ms. Austin and Mr. Dammak, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 7 May regarding the GNSO Council's review of the San Juan GAC 
Communiqué. The Board considered the GNSO Council's feedback in its overall review of the 
Communiqué. 
 
The Board Resolution on adoption of the GAC Advice and scorecard is now available 
at: https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2018-05-30-en. 
 
The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort in 
providing this valuable input, and for your participation in the multistakeholder model. We 
appreciate the collaboration and look forward to continued discussions on topics related to 
policies governing generic top-level domains. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 


